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Dear Mr Singer 

I would like to thank you for assisting me so effectively with my application for permanent residence. I 
wanted to immigrate for a long time but was put off by the knowledge that it would be difficult to reapply in 
case my application was rejected. I felt that I needed to get it 100% right. In the event, and with your help, 
it went through so smoothly and quickly it almost was an anticlimax. I have recommended your services 
to several of my friends who are also considering emigrating to Canada.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ulrich Stange (ulrich@essex.ac.uk) 
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I had read Mr. Colin R. Singer's postings on Canadian immigration issues in Usenet newsgroups in 1994 
and had retained Mr.Singer to handle my and my family Canadian permanent residence application 
(Independent category) in October, 1994. 

Mr.Singer provided detailed instructions on filling the applications forms and valuable advice on collection 
of all required documents. During the course of our application we had regular contact with Mr.Singer and 
his associates - by e-mail, phone, personal meetings. All letters to and from Canadian Consulate were 
timely handled by Mr.Singer's office.  

Our interview was waived, medical exam had been successfully passed and visas issued in June, 1995.  

I could recommend Mr.Colin R. Singer as knowledgeable and responsible legal counsel in the field of 
acquisition of Canadian permanent residence. 

 Alexandre A. Myasnikov 
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Just to inform that I have received the immigration visa you mailed me several days ago, and I have 
successfully landed. 

Thanks again for your nice service! 

 Sincerely, 



Ye Zhou (yez@unixg.ubc.ca) 
Civil Eng., The Univ. of British Columbia 
http://www.civil.ubc.ca/home/yzhou 
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Date: Mon, 17 Jun 1996 
Subject: Visas received  

Outstanding!  

Please accept our thanks for making this a smooth and painless process.  

Warm regards,  

John Obendorfer (johnob@pogo.WV.TEK.COM) 
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Date: Thu, 24 Oct 1996 

First of all, I would like to thank you and your staff (particulary Rebecca) for all the help that has been 
provided in securing our Canadian landed immigrant status. In this whole process what impressed me the 
most was that how well your staff were knowledgeable with our case throughout. The other thing is that 
you were constantly available to answer my questions at any time; either via phone, Email, fax or you 
have promptly responded to my voice mail messages. I personally liked communicating via Email and you 
have almost always answered my questions on the same day with short answer. That was the key. Lot of 
time, I have observed people tend to point to their web sites for more info. But who got the time to look at 
a web site :-).  

Now our case is closed, but you have offered to help me with follow up issues. All this not only shows 
your professionalism but also gives us a sort of personal touch and me us build a personal relationship in 
our migration. I hope you continue to do so for others alike.  

Further, after going through several cases in misc.immigration.canada, I figured I follow the approval 
dates in this case. If there weren't a delay in my background check, which took nearly 6 months, I would 
have slam dunked the whole process in about 3 months! It was well organized and done well. Despite 
nearly a 6 months background check, it took less than 8 months to complete this process.  

The primary reason I chose to go with an attorney was to make the whole process smooth. And it did go 
as I expected. For me, personally, paying a reasonable fee for both myself and my wife was well worth it 
for reasons that I can't explain in this short letter.  

Once again, thank you for all your help. 

Jay Pathy (jayp@MICROSOFT.com) 
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Date: Sat, 2 Nov 1996  

Dear Mr. Singer:  



I am so glad to tell you that I am now at Guelph, Ontario. We passed the port of entry very smoothly. The 
officer didn't ask any question about my return.  

Thank you very much for all help you gave to me. I appreciate it. I will recommand you to my friends if 
they need help on immigration.  

Again, thanks a lot for your help.  

Best regards !  

Sincerely, Yousheng (LTING@micro.uoguelph.ca) 

 


